
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

 

Parish Office 

A selection of Mass cards/ 

Mass bouquets are available 

from the Parish Office on 

Tuesday,  Wednesday & 

Thursday mornings. 

 Schedule for Week Beginning 26th June 
Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Dec’d Members of Hughes & Kilpatrick families 

Sun 26th  Altar Glen 9.00am Anna & Joe Mulgrew 

Sun 26th Tullyallen     11.00am  Anna Mc Call 

Mon 27th Ackinduff 7.30pm Betty Mc Cool 

Tue 28th Aughnagar 10.00am Tommy Mulgrew 

Wed 29th Tullyallen 10.00am  

Thurs 30th Ackinduff 10.00am Francie Lappin 

Fri 1st  Tullyallen 7.30pm Maisie Mc Kenna M.M. 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm  

Sun 3rd Aughnagar 9.00am Dec’d Members of Donaghy Family (Cranlome & Ballygawley) 

Sun 3rd Tullyallen 11.00am Gerry Small  

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       
Betty Cox (nee Donaghy - Galway) 
Arthur Rafferty (formerly Aughnagar) 
Mary Kavanagh (Garvaghy) 
Sylvie Quinn 
Brigid Mc Farland 
Marie Mc Gonnell 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul (SVP) 
was founded in Ireland in 1844. It is the 
largest voluntary charitable organisation in 
Ireland.  We work for social justice and the 
creation of a more just, caring nation.  
Through our wide range of services we 
supply practical support to people in need. 
The Society respects the dignity of those 
who contact us, offering assistance and 
advice in a relationship of friendship, trust 
and confidentiality.                                   
Contact SVP Dungannon on 07395013808 

Priests in Pastoral Area 

 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 

 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

Fr Dermot Mc Caul   Tel:  028 3756 8288 

 

Beragh:                                             

 Msgr. Colum Curry   Tel:  028 8075 8206 

Fr. P.J. Mc Crory   Tel: 028 8075 8344 



Family Prayer  (World Meeting of Families 2022 in Rome June 22nd - 26th) 
We give you thanks  Lord God, who has blessed us with life and love. 

You have given us the gift of the family. 
Help us to nurture and protect, to guide and to love each other. 

Through the intercession of the Holy Family, Jesus, Mary and Joseph, protect us. 
Give us wisdom and courage, joy and faithfulness in responding to our special vocation as a Christian family, 

So that we may help each other to grow in grace and love to the Glory of God.  Amen 

Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions  during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                      
Weekly Collection  £986.00 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations   
Anyone wishing to make an online donation can visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the “Donate to our 
Parish” button. 

Feast of St Oliver Plunkett  
Friday 1st July 
Glorious Martyr, Oliver, 
who willingly gave your life for your faith, 
help us also to be strong in faith. 
May we be loyal like you to the See of Peter. 
By your intercession and example 
may all hatred and bitterness  
be banished from the hearts of Irish men and women. 
May the peace of Christ reign in our hearts 
as it did in your heart 
even at the moment of your death. 
Pray for us and for Ireland. 
Amen. 

Ministries for 2nd/3rd July 
 
Ackinduff   
Eucharistic Minister: Rhonda Loughran 
Reader:   Sheila O Neill______ 
Aughnagar   
Eucharistic Ministers: Martina Duggan 
    Brian Mulgrew 
Reader:   Claire Quinn_______ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Joanne Goodwin 
    Sheila Loughran 
Reader:   Ciaran Mc Rory 

Blessing of Graves 
 

Our graves will be blessed this year as follows: 
Tullyallen  Sunday 3rd July after 11.00am Mass 
 

Pioneer/Probationer Pins 
If any of our Primary 7 children would like to get a                
probationer pin or anyone wishing to get a                            
silver/gold pioneer pin etc should contact: 
Dessie 028 8776 7708  
Charlie 028 8556 8011 

Ordinations 
This Sunday 26th June Colm Hagan and Stephen Wilson, 
who both spent time in our parish, will also be ordained to 
the Priesthood by Archbishop Eamon Martin in St Patrick’s 
Cathedral, Armagh at 3.00pm.  We will keep them in our 
prayers as they begin their ministries in the Archdiocese 
of Armagh. 

Pomeroy Institute of Irish Leadership 
The Feile Ghaeltacht Thir Eoghain is back this year from           
Monday 4th July - Friday 8th July. There are three           
different levels of classes this year including beginners, 
intermediate and advanced level, ensuring you are able to 
take part no matter your experience in the language. The 
classes will all be facilitated on Zoom by 3 fluent Irish             
Language tutors.  Cost for 5 day online course is £65. 
To register or for more information 
email: kathleenburnsiil@gmail.com  

Sacristan 

We are looking for a new sacristan/caretaker for Aughnagar 

Church.  If anyone is interested in this job please contact the 

Parochial House. Parish Draw 
Our next Parish draw will be held this 
Tuesday 28th June in the Parochial House 

Farewell 
This weekend we say farewell to our two seminarians   
Davis Haberkorn and Pawel Tur.  We thank them for all 
their work and assistance during this past month.  We 
wish them well and will keep them in our prayers as they 
continue their studies and preparations for the               
Priesthood.   

mailto:kathleenburnsiil@gmail.com

